
 
Atascocita High School Orchestra Booster Club                            
P. O. Box 5142 
Kingwood, Texas   77325-5142 
EIN 26-2567376           

 
                                      

September 29, 2018 
 
Mr. Corey Krutilek 

President 
Yard Birds, Inc.  
P. O. Box 6624 
Kingwood, Tx 77325 
 
Dear Mr. Krutilek: 

On behalf of the Atascocita High School Orchestra members, the Orchestra program directors, and the 

Booster Club; I would like to thank you for your generous cash donation.  We will use the money to 

decorate the Performing Arts Center stage with Chrysanthemums and Pumpkins for our Fall Concert on 

October 12th.  Following the concert, we will sell the stage decorations to our orchestra family as a 

means of raising funds to help defray the cost of future AHS Orchestra performance trips, and to grow 

our senior scholarship fund.   

If we can support your business in some small way, please don’t hesitate to ask.  

Kindest regards,  

M. R Chauvin         

M. R. Chauvin   

President, Atascocita High School Orchestra Booster Club 

 


